NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Florida State Fair Authority announces the cancellation of the following meetings Noticed in Vol. 32, No. 12 of the March 24, 2006 publication of the FAW. Meetings: Marketing Committee Meeting; Finance Committee Meeting; Full Board Meeting.
Date: April 5, 2006

For additional information, please contact Kathleen Fisher at (813)627-4221.

